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To whom it may concern,
 
I attach a minor correction to the NTCOSS evidence provided in Hansard. I refer you to
the change noted in red on page 42.
 
Please note that as I am new to role of CEO at NTCOSS  I gave the best evidence I had
at the time.  I was advised today that NTCOSS received a briefing from DSS advising of
the changes and how they would be rolled out.  This was not a consultation but a
briefing.  No members have since advised that they were consulted either.
 
I apologise for the inconvenience.
 
Regards,
 
 
Deborah Di Natale
CEO
Northern Territory Council of Social Service

P: (08) 8948 2665 
2/5 Goyder Road Parap NT 0820 | PO Box 1128 Nightcliff NT 0810
 

 
 

NTCOSS acknowledges that we work on the land of the First Peoples of
the Northern Territory and respect their continuing cultural connections
as traditional owners of this country.
 

mailto:Community.Affairs.Sen@aph.gov.au
http://www.ntcoss.org.au/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Northern-Territory-Council-of-Social-Service/
https://www.twitter.com/ntcoss




































































































































































































































